
 

 

 

 

 

 

Four Week AICTE approved FDP by IIT Bombay on “Use of ICT in Education for Online and 

Blended Learning” 

To enhance the effective usage of ICT effectively for online and blended education, Indian 

Institute of Technology, Bombay organized Four Week AICTE approved FDP by IIT Bombay 

on “Use of ICT in Education for Online and Blended Learning” from 2nd May 2016 -10th July 

2016. Faculty members from various departments of Dronacharya College of Engineering, 

Gurgaon and other institutes of NCR region attended the Faculty Development Program. 

Dronacharya College of Engineering, Gurgaon was one of the active remote centers for the 

Faculty Development Program, in which Prof. (Dr.) Jitender Kumar, Academic Administrator, 

was the remote coordinator and Prof. (Dr.) Vishal Bharti, Head, Department of Computer Science 

& Engineering, was local coordinator. Through this faculty development program, the 

participants learnt to use ICT effectively for online and blended education. 

  

Participants during the Faculty Development Program 

 

 

A group photograph of all the participants  

 


